
This afternoon, the Montclair Health Department increased the number of residents of Verona who have tested positive with
novel Coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) to five.  This includes one additional case reported today.

Please continue to follow the social distancing protocols being stressed by the CDC and help us FLATTEN the curve.  As the
weather gets warmer please follow the basic safety guidelines such as; walking against traffic and riding bicycles with traffic
and slowing down when you see pedestrians both in your neighborhood and in crosswalks.

Please continue to patronize local businesses and restaurants that need our support at this unprecedented time.

Regards,

MATTHEW CAVALLO
Township Manager


